
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you all had a fantastic half term last week.  For those of you who celebrated Diwali 

on Thursday, I hope you had some lovely family time together.  

With the night’s drawing in, I would like to remind all parents to think carefully about their 

children walking home alone in year 6. Our priority is to keep all children safe.  

On Wednesday, the Loudmouth theatre company came in. This was a fantastic production 

for our children around Anti-bullying which, we will be celebrating in 2 weeks.  

There has also been some wonderful work going on with the iPads in all year groups and 

the children are getting confident using them. We have seen some great impact on the 

learning and the way the iPads are scaffolding the children’s learning.  

I hope you all have a fabulous weekend and if you are going to a bonfire or fireworks 

display, please keep safe.  

Best regards,  

 

Mrs S Rathore 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th November 2021 

A message from the principal  

Boulton Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 0RE 

Tel: 0121 464 4228 

Website: www.oasisacademyboulton.org  

Follow us on twitter @oasisboulton 
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After a fantastic week, the children are really starting to explore and learn in different areas. 

Children have been exploring patterns and learning new sounds. The lovely weather means we have 

had a great opportunity to do lots of discovering outdoors. The children particularly enjoyed the 

new water play area and sand. We can’t wait to see what we learn next week! 
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Before the half term, year 5 learnt a song linked to their WW1 topic. In groups, they sang the song 

together. Once they practised, they then recorded their performance on their iPads to listen back to it. 

This allowed them to identify what had gone well and how they could improve their performance. 

 

             

This week Years 2, 4, 5 and 6 had a special visit from a company named Loudmouth! The assembly was 

around anti bullying and taught children how to respond if a friend of theirs is experiencing bullying.  

 

 

 


